Department of Environmental Health

www.hamett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
March 3, 2023 307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

Doug Liggett
7 Crows Nest ph: 910-893-7547
Whispering Pines, NC 28327 fax: 910-893-9371

RE: Rudino’s Cameron

Dear Mr. Liggett,

A plan review was received by this office concerning the construction of the above referenced facility. The
plans are approved at this time with the following comments:

All items changed, discussed or submitted as contingency for approval shall be adhered to.

Any item not shown on the plans or referenced above will be required to comply with 15A NCAC 18A .2600,
“Rules Governing the Sanitation of Food Service Establishments” and the 2017 NC Food Code. This review
does not cover any other aspects of construction regulated by other jurisdictions.

If you require further assistance, please call 910-893-7547.

Sincerely,

%ndy Pierce, REHS /
Environmental Health Section

Harnett County Health Department
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